
From: Amy Harbin
To: Derek Burnham
Cc: Cynthia de la Torre
Subject: FW: Application 2004-04
Date: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 2:18:34 PM

Hi Derek,
 
Please see the communication below regarding your project on 7th/Dawson.
 
Thank you,
Amy
 
From: PlanningCommissioners 
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 12:54 PM
To: Amy Harbin <Amy.Harbin@longbeach.gov>
Cc: Patricia Diefenderfer <Patricia.Diefenderfer@longbeach.gov>; Alexis Oropeza
<Alexis.Oropeza@longbeach.gov>
Subject: FW: Application 2004-04
 
 
 

From: Star Motry <  
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 11:55 AM
To: PlanningCommissioners <PlanningCommissioners@longbeach.gov>
Subject: Application 2004-04
 
-EXTERNAL-

 
Hi,
 
Im writing to request that you oppose the R4 zoning change request by Burnham Dev. 
 
This includes the 5 APNs (currently a church and parking lot) in Long Beach on the corner
of Dawson and 7th street. 
 
I'm worried about displacement of the current community via increased rents and increased
property taxes, straining the current parking situation, and lastly but importantly offering no
mixed housing solutions which would fundamentally change the dynamic of the
neighborhood.
 
Public Hearing:
Date: Jan 21, 2021
Time: 5:00pm
Where: http://longbeach.gov/lbds/planning/commission
 
I appreciate your support. Thank you.
-Star Motry
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